
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The resident is concerned because the individual, who seems to be in charge of the roofing work, has 
just advised her that the initial price of £5,000 has increased to £50,000 and she doesn’t have enough 
money to pay for the work. The resident also states that there are now more than 20 individuals at her 


